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Jacob Lay 
CharloƩe, NC 
 

Dear Mr. Lay, 

On behalf of the Library of Congress, I want to thank you for considering the Library as a 
potenƟal repository for your document. We greatly appreciate your interest in contribuƟng to 
the naƟonal collecƟons and your generosity in offering your work for preservaƟon. 
 
AŌer careful review, however, we must respecƞully decline to add the document to our 
holdings. While the Library acƟvely seeks to preserve materials of enduring value to the history 
and culture of the United States, this parƟcular work does not fall within the scope of our 
current collecƟng prioriƟes. 
 
This decision should in no way be viewed as a reflecƟon on the quality or significance of your 
work in a broader context. InsƟtuƟons such as local historical socieƟes, university libraries, or 
specialized archives may prove to be more suitable homes, ensuring your document is 
accessible to audiences for whom it will have the greatest relevance. 
 
We are grateful for your thoughƞulness in contacƟng the Library, and we wish you every success 
in idenƟfying the most appropriate repository for your work. 
 
Sincerely, 
Margaret A. Whiƞield 
Manuscript Division 
Library of Congress 
 


